
Hello 5th graders!

I spent my summer relaxing, doing a bit of traveling, and enjoying time with friends 
and family (especially my nieces, Quinn and Remi, who are pictured below). One of the 
highlights of my summer was visiting Jackson Hole, Wyoming and driving to 
Yellowstone National Park! We saw beautiful sights and wildlife like bison and even a 
moose! You can see the Grand Teton mountains in the picture of my husband and I 
below! I cannot wait to hear all about the fun you had this summer!

We will have an open house on Thursday, September 2nd at 2:00pm where you are 
welcome to come into the school and see our classroom. If you cannot attend, do 
not worry, I will see you all on our first day of school on September 9th!

Here are some of my favorite things and pictures of my summer. I am excited to hear 
about your favorite things when we start our school year together! See you soon in 
room 14! 

Mrs. Castodio

Welcome to 5th Grade!

My Favorites:
Book:Masterminds
Food: Ice Cream and 
Pizza
Animal: Elephant
Subject: Math
Hobby: Cooking and 
being outside
Season: Fall

I hope you are enjoying your final weeks of summer. My name is 
Mrs. Castodio and I will be your fifth grade teacher. This will be 
my third year teaching 5th grade at Underwood, but my 8th year 
teaching overall. I am so excited for our year together and I 
can’t wait to have you as a part of our room 14 family!



5th Grade Supply List
2021-2022

Teachers will be providing school supplies that are not on 
this list. Please only bring in items that are on the list.

● 5 two-pocket folders (1 red, 1 yellow, 1 blue, 1 purple, and 
1 green)

● 2 three-subject 8.5 x 11 spiral notebooks (with dividers)
● 1 empty pencil pouch/box
● Classic wood, #2 pencils
● 8-12 marker or colored pencil pack (whichever your child 

prefers to color with)
● Sticky notes
● Dry erase markers
● Glue sticks
● 1 reusable water bottle (please label!)

Teachers would appreciate:
● Disinfecting wipes
● Tissues
● Hand soap (antibacterial)
● Paper towels


